
From: Margarida Marcelino   
Sent: jeudi, 21 mars 2024 11:56 
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org> 
Cc: Francisco Teixeira ; Augusto Serrano 

; 'teresa.barros  
 

Subject: RE: ACCC/C/2021/186 (Portugal) - letter to the Party concerned and the communicant 

 

Dear Ms. Marshall: 

 

In response to your letter from March 18th, regarding the above matter, it is informed 
that Portugal does not consider necessary a hearing before the Committee begins its 
deliberations on the draft findings relating to this case. 

 

With my best regards 

Margarida 

 

 

Maria Margarida Marcelino 

Senior officer | national focal point to Aarhus Convention 

Environment Public Participation Unit 

Communication and Public Participation Department 

 

 

 

Rua da Murgueira 9 – Zambujal - Alfragide 
2610-124 Amadora, Portugal 

(+351)  | 214728200 

apambiente.pt 
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